
 
 
 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  - 8th November 2015   
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We extend our sympathy to Paddy Fitzpatrick, Ardane, on the death of 
his brother Tom Fitzpatrick in Dublin. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose   
Anniversaries occur at this time.     May they Rest in Peace    

Mass this week:  Tues + Fri. 7  p.m.  Wed + Thurs 10 a.m.  
Mass of the Angels  Friday 13th Sixmilebridge at 7 p.m. 
 

The World Day of Remembrance for Road Traffic Victims (WDR) is com-
memorated on the third Sunday of November each year – to remember the 
many millions killed and injured on the worlds roads. We will remember all 
these at 11 a.m. Mass on Sunday 15th. 

   Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                             Ministers         Servers 
   Sat.        14th     7.00 p.m.      Aisling                      C                          A 
   Sun.       15th    10.00 a.m.     Carmel             Chris/Martina           D 
   Sun.       15th    11.00 a.m.     Claire                        B                          A 

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12..00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

 
Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 7th 
 
 
Sun. 8th 
Tues. 10th 
Friday 13th 
Sat. 14th 
 
 
Sun. 15th 
 
 
 

 7.00 p.m. 
 
 
11.00  a.m 
 7.00 p.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
 
 
11.00 a.m. 
 
 
 

Evelyn Hickey 
Catherine + Kitty McCabe + Family 
Margart + Patrick Punch 
Christy Cullinan ( 1st Anniversary ) 
Josie Murphy (1st Anniversary) 
Mass of the Angels 
Fergus Maxwell 
Christine Butler 
Christine + Bill Loughnane 
Mary, Tim + Eolann Kelleher 
Anthony Spring 
All Road Traffic Victims 
Martin + Mary Collins 

 €5,400 

Bridge United Development Draw – October Winners 
€350 Tom & Trish Culbert     €200 Derek/Edel  Rafferty 
€100 Podge Flannery €50 John Rooney 
€50 Paddy Mulready   Next Draw will take place in Casey’ bar 
on Saturday 28th Nov.The Club would like to say a special 
thanks to our sponsors, contestants and fund raising commit-
tee and to everyone supported our KUBE Fund Raiser in the  
Oakwood Arms on Halloween night.  It was a great night and 
we are grateful to have had such fantastic support from the 
whole community.    

B.M.O.H Athletics Club will hold a Table Quiz in The Mill 
Bar on Saturday 14th of November at 9.00pm to raise funds for 
the clubs future development and to find a home for the juve-
niles training. Please come along and support this local event. 
They will also host the annual Eddie Murphy Memorial Run in 
aid of Milford Hospice on the 15th of November in Six-
milebridge. Traffic restrictions will be in place on the day and 
anybody interested in volunteering can they please contact 
Richie on 086 2320807. 

Congratulations! to Jamie Williams who won Gold Medal 
at European Taekwon-do championships  last week. 

A NOTE FOR YOUR DIARY Sixmilebridge Co-Op Mart is  

hosting its 4th annual Christmas Market on Thursday 3rd 

December between 5 and 9pm. The Christmas Market is 
aimed at promoting Irish and local craft products and bringing 
the Community together before Christmas at a joyous event. 
The Market is once again organised by the local Men's Shed 
and will have over 60 stall holders.  

Clothing Collection for Diocese of Kitui, Kenya will be held 
on Tuesday 10th November before 12 Noon at Car Parks on 
both Sixmilebridge and Kilmurry Church. 

Castlewood Players Present John B. Keane’s SIVE in the 
Community Centre, Cratloe for the next 3 weekends.  Saturday 
and Sunday night at 8.00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club  LOTTO 

 

Numbers drawn   1    3    18    19 

 

                          NEXT  JACKPOT    

HANDING ON VALUES TO OUR  CHILDREN 
In the past week all parents of: Infants (Junior & Senior) Classes, 
First Communion Classes Confirmation Classes, received a letter 
inviting them to get involved in a Parents Programme.  Its to help 
and support them link  with the school in promoting the new Grow 
in Love Programme and to prepare for important stages in the 
children’s school years.  It’s in two parts: 
… Talks which will meaningfully address what we believe as Christians 
and how we can practically apply Christian Values to our  lives. 
…. After each talk Parents will be invited to carry on the  
     conversations in the home. 
Children occupy a central place in the home, in Parent’s lives.  At 
a time when Busyness, Social Media, etc., occupy us all but  
especially  parents, they need support. 
A new Programme ‘Grow in Love’ has begun in the schools.  
This new Programme will bring about significant change in the 
way we hand on the Christian story.  A vital part of this will be in 
the way Parents connect into it.   
The author of this  Programme is Dan O’Connell.  He is a lecturer 
in Mary Immaculate College, Limerick.  He will be the speaker at 
the three talks in Sixmilebridge Church beginning next  

Wednesday evening November 11th at 7.30 p.m. 
The aim of the Parents Programme is to support and encourage  
parents not to place another burden.  It will open up ways of  
connecting with Christ and Christian values with the reality of life 
as lived in a world of change, restlessness, worry.  Events in Ire-
land now are bringing home to us we need to pause and  reflect 
on the values we are handing on to the next generation.   
This upcoming Programme should help us on this journey. 

St. Vincent de Paul Helpline Number  086-3024238 

To coincide with Science Week 2015, which takes place from 
Monday 9th November, pupils at Sixmilebrdge NS will be  
participating in the Intel Mini Scientist Exhibition. The  
programme gives primary school students the opportunity to 
explore science through project based learning and exhibitions 
and allows them to develop science related projects which are 
then exhibited at a school science fair. Senior pupils will also 
travel to the University of Limerick to participate in a Science & 
Technology Workshop. 
Dyslexia Awareness Week will be held at the school next 
week to raise awareness and a greater understanding of dys-
lexia. A range of activities have been planned for pupils and 
there will be a presentation to pupils by Dr. Pauline Cogan from 
Trinity College. Many thanks to all those who have  
provided prizes for the pupils’ art competition. 

Pope John Paul II Awards  

 

Congratulations! to Niamh Carroll, Coady McElligott, Sarah 
Loughnane, Sophie Whyte, Rachel Kelly, who received  
Bronze Medals for their participation in this  programme.   We 
thank them for their work in our Parish and also thank their 
leader  Joan Keogh for her guidance.   All are pupils at St. 
Caimin’s School, Shannon.  


